
Hi Rotarians,

At our meeting last Tuesday,  Milan Jackson & his wife Sheila from the Cobleskill Club introduced us to the 
host couple Mike & Joy Zuritis for their Brazilian exchange student, Julia Pereira.  Originally Julia was 
scheduled to stay with a host couple in the Cobleskill area but because she is allergic to long haired animals 
another host family was needed  Mike & Joy stepped up!  The Cobleskill Club will remain as the sponsor for 
Julia & we will available if local issues arise.

Gentle Reminder:  Dues were due in July!  (Dues have not been received as of August 3rd from nine members)

Some of the upcoming activities and dates follow:

August 20th: Speaker will be Eric Hamilton, a Shen Rotarian.  He will speak about the Mohawk Towpath 
Byway.

August 27th: work night at Pine Grove Cemetery in Charlton

September 2nd: Labor Day - no meeting on September 3rd

September 10th: meeting at Charlton School & check presentation.

September 14th:  Saturday:  Anchor Diamond Park 9:00 AM to 12:00 PM  

September 17th:  Board of Directors meeting at 4:30 PM at Lunch Thyme.

September 17th:  Speaker Pat Nugent from the League of Women Voters

September 24th:  Social

October 1st:  Town in Bloom viewing/social

October 8th:   No meeting

October 9th: Wednesday Drive-Thru Dinner at BH-BL High School

October 15th:  To be determined - possible Town in Bloom Work night

October 22nd: Doug Ford speaker - Tradesman/Apprentice Program

October 29th:  Work night  4PM to 7PM at Hillside Cemetery

Pete P.


